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PORT~MOUTE AND SOUTH ~ST HAMPSHIRE~ HEALTH AUTHORITY 

[ 

PETERSPZELD COMMUNITY HOSPITAL 

JOB DSSCBIPTION: Ciinical As8istant in Geriatri& Medicine 
PeterBfi~id Communfty HoSpital 
Geriatric Day Hospital 

P~SRSFXELD GERZATRIC DAY HOSPITAL 

The Petersfield Geriatric Da£ .Hospita! is one of three 8erlatric Day Hospitals 
within :the large Port~mouth and South Sash Hampshire Health Authority. It covers an 
area ex~endin9 from LiSa in the north and Clanfiel~ in the sou~h and encompasses the 
villages of Buriton,. E~st’ Me~n, Languish, Foxfield, Steep and Hangers. The 
population oyeP 65 years is ~,838 and ov~r 75 yea~s is 2,417, The PaX Hospital is a 
purpose built an~ 16c~ted on the s~ta of the new Pe~srsfie&~ Commwni’t~, Hospital due 

.~o open in December 1991- 

The Petersfield Community Hospital h~s inpatient services, for Mate~ni%T Care 
patients, Elde~l~ LonEsta¥, PyschZatrie, Pys¢~o~eriat~c and C~neral Prac~irloner 
~at~ents. T~e~e 18 also D~y Hospital fa~il~tles fO~ PMsehlatmlc ~n~ ~jschogerlatri~ 
patients. 

\ 

PMI~3SOPKY OF SERVICE: In keepln~ wltb rhe other geriatric Day Hospitals in the 
~istr!ct the Geriatri� Day Hospital ~n Pe~ePsfield aims to provide most of the 
facilities of inpatient, care on a d~ily basis’. These include rehabiiitati6n, 
maintenance, medical asss~ssms~t, .nuPsinE care and social cape. "The Da~ Hospital 
aims ~o brides the Sap between hospital and community care enabling elderly 
patlents ~o m~£ntain indep~ndent~llves!In ~he community foT’~ long ~ is feasible. 

STAFFXNG: 

It 18 planned that the Department w!ll be starred by 2 consultants (Dr D Jarrett ~nd 
Dr A Dowd) who wil! e~ch contribute one c~Inical session per fortnight. There are 
~wo clinical assistan~ sessions per week. T~e days o~ ~hese morning sessions have 
yet to be dec~ded and will depend on a proposed new consultant appoinzment 
an=i¢ipated soon. 

THE ~ATIENTS: 

The patient~ will have a wide variety of m=dical, rehabilitation, pysehiatr!¢ and 
social problems. Up to ten patients can be seen in hospital on each day. The 
anticipated workload is thought to b£ about 2,000 patien~ days per year. 

CLINICAL ASSISTANT DUTIES: 

The Clinical ~ssistant is expected ~0 clerk the patients when they arrive on their 
initial vlslt and order the approprlat~ Investigations in gollaboPation wi~h th~ 
¢onsul~an£, nurslnK staff and other paramedleal staff. The Clinical AsslstSnt wil! 
formulate a treatment plen fo~ the p~tidnt and will ~ecor~ reasonable goals as Da~t 
of the internal audi~ within the Department. Formal assessment of mental function 
and Activity of Daily Living indexe~ are routinely p~rfo~ed. The work O? the 
Department is 9irmly founded on a multi~dlsclplinary moddi. Multi-discipllna?y team 
meetings allow for forward planning of patient cape. The 0iinical Assistant ~il! 
also Ymv9 to address the every day ongoing medical problems of the patients as they 
present. 


